
As the USOPC Athlete Commission's Representative, I would seek to ensure fair play and 

opportunity to all USA Judo athlete's, improve communication with USA Judo's athlete base 

through the AAC, and express and defend Judo's interests on the national level to the USOPC 

and USOPC Athlete's Commission. 

Thank you, 

Ari Berliner 

 


